
 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 19 /June 2023                                Dated: July 2, 2023 

“Every second brings a fresh beginning, Every hour holds a new promise, 
Every night our dreams can bring hope, Every day is what you choose to make it.” 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Warm Greetings! 

 

We are elated, as the school campus will beam again with warm presence of our dear 

students. We hope the summer break was filled with cherished moments and 

rejuvenation. ss the school reopens on Monday, July 3, 2023, we extend a warm 

welcome to our students, brimming with excitement and readiness to embark on a 

journey of knowledge and growth. 

 

Safety remains our utmost priority, and we kindly remind you to refer to our previous 

circular dated June 25, 2023 (circular no: SMSSS/ 18 /June 2023 ) and  adhere to the 

school's guidelines for a secure environment. Please help us to create a positive and 

productive learning environment by following the guidelines. 

 

With great anticipation, we look forward to seeing our students back, energized and 

refreshed, ready to unlock the door to endless possibilities. 
 

Warm Regards  
Simmi Bhatia 
Principal 
 

 


